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RSU 63 Board of Directors 
Monday, March 25, 2024 

6:30pm 
Holden Elementary School 

Agenda 
 
Call Meeting to Order  
  
Flag Salute/Moment of Silence 
 
Approval of Minutes for both February 26, 2024 Meeting  
 
Recognition and/or Awards of Students, Staff, and Others 

1. Holbrook held a Spelling Bee on February 15th and the four finalists went to the Regional 
Spelling Bee in Glenburn. The Holbrook Spelling Bee Winners were the following 
students: 

1st Place: Kat Rivera 
2nd Place: Jacob Leavitt 
3rd Place: Sydney Kinkade 
4th Place: Ella McAdam 

 
Acceptance of Gifts/Donations 
 
Presentation 
 
Questions and Comments from the Public 
 
Dates of Next Meetings  

1. Board Meeting (Executive Session Only): March 26, 2024 at 6:30pm, Holbrook Middle 
School Conference Room 

2. Policy Committee Meeting:  April 1, 2024 at 3:00pm, Holbrook Middle School 
Conference Room 

3. Board Meeting: April 22, 2024 at 6:30pm, Eddington Elementary School Gym 
 
Budget and Finance  

1. Business Manager Report 
2. Budget and Finance Committee Report 

 
Superintendent’s Report 
 
Acceptance of Committees’, Administrators’, Superintendent’s, and Board Chair’s 
Reports 
 
Old Business 
 
New Business 

1. 2024-2025 School Year Calendar  
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Personnel Actions 
1. Resignations/Retirements 

a. Sonja Salley, Speech Language Pathologist Assistant resigned, effective as of 
March 15, 2024. 

2. Elections 
3. Appointments 

a. Mitchell Moczygemba, Track and Field Coach, Holbrook Middle School 
b. Samantha Bedore, A Team Softball Coach, Holbrook Middle School 

4. Reassignments 
5. Searches 

a. Elementary School Principal - Update 
b. Speech Language Pathologist 
c. Anticipated Special Education Bus Driver 
d. Substitute Bus Drivers 
e. A Team Baseball Coach 
f. B Team Baseball Coach 
g. B Team Softball Coach 

 
 
 
Adjournment 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you require any kind of assistance to 
fully participate in this meeting, please notify the Superintendent’s Office at 843-7851 or write to 
Superintendent of Schools, 202 Kidder Hill Road, Holden, ME 04429. 


